
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend from the EYFS 
team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
Wednesday 2nd July – Reception family lunch 
(Letter sent out) 
Tuesday 15th July - Pirate Party Day  
Friday 19th July – Last day 
 

   

Well done to Caoimhe and Arabella our two 
stars of the week 

 
Congratulations! 

 

  27th June 2025                           Term: Summer 2   Week: Four 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Transition 

We welcomed our first group of new starters this 
week, with more visiting next week. We will have 
our own transition morning on Thursday. You will 
need to drop your child with us as normal, once 
everyone is settled we will visit year 1. The 
children will be back with us for lunch. 

 

Cardboard tubes! 
 
We urgently need cardboard tubes again. They 
are always used very quickly when we get any 
in! If you can send any in, we would be very 
grateful. We will need some next week for 
making telescope! We are very grateful to 
everyone who has sent some in so far. 
 
 

 This is one of our favourite stories, 
‘Billy’s Bucket’ tells the wonderful story of Billy 
who just wanted an ordinary looking yellow 
bucket for his birthday. However, this bucket is 
far from ordinary! Each page sees more and 
more oversized creatures filling the bucket. We 
are so impressed with the amazing creativity the 
children have shown in their written and drawn 
responses to the story. You can watch the story 
being read here 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GJOszyHKj
Mk 

 

 

Seesaw 

You may notice us becoming a little quieter on 
Seesaw. This is to prepare for transition to 
year 1. We want the children to share with you 
more of what they have been doing which 
means us posting less content, in line with the 
rest of the school. Some of you may have 
codes that are due to expire as they only last a 
year. If you don’t need it you can ignore it. It’s 
just easier to print one for everyone as we 
can’t see when the codes run out. Next week a 
paper copy of a new code will be sent home. 
The class Seesaw account will roll over to year 
1 during the summer holidays, when Miss 
Taylor and Mrs Thompson will take over the 
account. 

 

Pirate Party Day - Reminder 

On Tuesday 15th July your child is invited to 
dress as a pirate for the day. They don’t need a 
special costume unless you have one or want to 
get one. A t-shirt and shorts is fine. Children are 
allowed to bring toy swords in. These will be 
carefully managed! We will be playing some pirate 
themed games, completing pirate themed 
activities and having a special snack. Allergens 
will be sent out nearer the time. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
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